
From: 	 Wade, Jill C (SMO) 
To: 	 Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG); McMahon, William G. (ATF) 
CC: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Sullivan, Bill (JMD) 
Sent: 	 4/6/2011 1:15:42 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Mexico DC on Friday 

Will do. 

Bill McMahon - can you please call me to discuss so we don't duplicate efforts? Thanks. 

From: Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 08:56 AM 
To: McMahon, William G. (ATF); Wade, Jill C (SMO) 
Cc: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Sullivan, Bill (JMD) 
Subject: Mexico DC on Friday 

There is a DC on Friday. The following ATE issues are going to be raised: 

Status of long gun reporting regulation, 

Status of Fast and Furious 

Mexican E-Trace status and what are the key impediments moving forward (what does the GOM need to improve) 

If you can prepare some TPS on these issues and return to me by 3:00 tomorrow afternoon I would appreciate it. 

Thanks 

Debbie 

In addition, Bill is working to get recent stats on our gun seizures and efforts along the SW border for next week's 

IPC meeting. 

Deborah A. Johnston 

Associate Deputy Attorney General 

950 Pennsylvania Ave. NW Rnn 4116 

Washington, DC 20530 

(202) 305-3481 
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